UPPER MIFFLIN TOWNSHIP

455 WHISKEY RUN ROAD

NEWVILLE, PA 17241

March 21, 2017 Meeting Minutes

The Board of Supervisors of Upper Mifflin Township met Tuesday, 
March 21, 2017 at the Township Building, 455 Whiskey Run Road, Newville, PA  17241.  Heidi Clevenger called the meeting to order at 7:01 P.M. 
Present: Heidi Clevenger; Adam Cohick; Sean Shultz, Solicitor, and Stephanie L. Bitner, Secretary.  Todd Chestnut was not present.
Approval of Minutes: Adam motioned to approve the February 21, 2017 Meeting minutes, Heidi seconded, all were in favor.
Treasurer’s Report:  Adam motioned to approve the February 21, 2017 Meeting Treasurer’s Report, Heidi seconded; all were in favor. 
Visitors: Norman Myers, Dale Bailey, Steve Wiser and Bob Shively
Correspondence:  N/A
Old Business:

A. Contribution Consideration Newburg Hopewell Fire Company – No more to

      consider, to be removed from agenda for next meeting.
B. State Police Services – Sean Shultz – Letter was formatted by Sean and emailed
      to Secretary to be mailed.
C.  Lower/Upper Mifflin Gym Waste Disposal – Heidi reported that the Township
       is doing away with Waste Management.  Heidi instructed Secretary to contact   

       Lower Mifflin Township for paperwork to attach to check.

New Business

A. 122 Gameland Road – Solicitor, Sean Shultz, sent a letter regarding the Nuisance Ordinance.  A Public Hearing will need to be held if not resolved.
B.  Echo Housing – Heidi Motioned to approved ordinance, Adam seconded, all  

     were in favor.  Need to check to see if Granny Flats need to be renewed every                                    

     year.

Solicitor’s Report:  Sean Shultz’s had nothing further.
Road Master Report:  Dale reported that he would be attending the Pre-bid meeting for grants for dirt and gravel on March 30, 2017 from 9:00 am – 11:00 am if anyone was interested in attending with him.  Roads to be considered for tar and chip are Lay Road and Oak Bend Road
Permit Report:  There was nothing new to report.
Emergency Management:  Bob Shively advised that he was at the Turnpike Meeting and that it went very well.  He reported that Shippensburg will be participating in the TMI exercise this year.  He also reported that there will be a Sheltering demonstration on April 12, 2017 if anyone is interested.  WEMA is doing their health screening on April 8, 2017.  Fountain Fest vendors are to drop off their applications at the Borough Office this year.  And, on April 17, 2017, PPL will have a Safety Trailer at Hampton Township at 6:00 pm.
Approval of bills for payment:  Adam motioned to approve the bills for payment, Heidi seconded; all were in favor.

Adjournment:  Adam motioned to adjourn the meeting, Heidi seconded, all were in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 7:37 P.M.

SECRETARY,

Stephanie L. Bitner
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